
   
 
 
 
 

 

 
             

  
  

 

 
 

   
   

 
  

 
          

      
         

         
          

  
 

            
  

 

 
   

                   
    

  

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
John M. Bryant, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
(REFERENCE 2020-2021 BUDGET) 

May 10, 2021 

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will conduct a public hearing in 
conjunction with their regular monthly meeting on Monday,  May 10, 2021, 
beginning at 4:00p.m., in the Boardroom of the Administrative Offices located at 414 
Fourth Avenue West in Hendersonville, North Carolina. 

The primary purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public input on the proposed 
2020-2021 Budget. 

John M. Bryant, Ed. D., Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


